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May 29, 2018 
 
 
Scott Eddings, P.E. 
Huitt-Zollars 
333 Rio Rancho Blvd., Suite 101 
Rio Rancho, NM, 87124 
 
 
RE: 3300 2nd St NW 
 Grading and Drainage Plan 
  Engineer’s Stamp Date: 5/25/18 
  Hydrology File: G14D091 
 
Dear Mr. Eddings:  
 
Based on the information provided in your submittal received on 5/25/18, the Grading Plan is 
approved for Paving Permit and SO-19 Permit. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 924-3695 or dpeterson@cabq.gov. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Dana Peterson, P.E. 
Senior Engineer, Planning Dept. 
Development Review Services 

 




